
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church               (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 
noon)  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €310.08                      

Envelopes €539.50 Thank you 

for your continued support.  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

    25th August              

2019 

Saturday, August 24th  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                          
Anniversary Mass for John & Teresa Power                                     

Sunday, August  25th Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass for Henry Boyle & The Kilmartin & 
Downey Famlies.                                                              
Pray for Kathleen Fitzgerald 

Saturday, August 31st Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                          
Anniversary Mass for Deceased Memebers of Purgatorial 
Society. 

Sunday, September 1st Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            
Anniversary Mass for Tommy & Úna Murray 

10th Anniversary Mass for  the happy repose of Fr  Colm O’Brien will be celebrated 
by Bishop Cullinan on Monday16th September at 7.30 pm in SS Peter’s & Pauls, Clon-
mel. Everyone most welcome. 

Rosary Procession The Annual Diocesan Rosary Procession in honour  of Our  La-
dy’s Birthday will take place on Saturday September 8th at 7.00 pm leaving Bally-
bricken Green to the Cathedral of the Most Holy Trinity, Barronstrand St. Waterford.                                         
All are very welcome to attend. 

Best wishes to the children and teachers who will return to school soon. Both Fenor  and 

Dunhill National Schools will reopen Friday next, August 30th.  We hope that it will be a 

very successful year in both schools.  Best wishes also to those starting school for the 

first time, and to those beginning in secondary school and in third-level colleges in the 

weeks ahead. Last week the Leaving Certificate results were published. We congratulate 

all our young boys and girls who were so successful. The Leaving Cert is a milestone in 

the young peoples lives. It is a signpost for their future career. It is a further step in their 

growth into adulthood. Whatever points you received - if over your expected quota cele-

brate, if below your expected quota do not let it disillusion and disappoint you.                 

They both are indicating to you the path that is appropriate to your human growth and 

development.  

WWETB and Dunhill Multi-Education Centre  

are delighted to invite all local employers who wish 

to up skill their employees to a briefing session on 

the Skills to Advance programme                                        

Tuesday 27th August from 6.30 pm to 8.00 pm                                               

Dunhill Multi-Education Centre, Dunhill Ecopark.                                                                             

Offering 100% funding for courses from QQI Level 

1 to QQI Level 5 and 70% funding for QQI Level 6.  

Alpha – Coming This September Our new Alpha programme is about to begin in the 

next few weeks, and we have already received a number of enquiries from people inter-

ested. Many thanks to a number of parishioners who have volunteered to help facilitate 

the programme. We hope to finalise a start date in the coming week or so but we expect 

Alpha to begin in the last two weeks of September. The venue will be O’Neill’s. The 

course is designed to invite people to rethink their faith in Jesus Christ, and to get a con-

versation going among like-minded people on the importance of faith in our lives today. 

Each session begins with a shared meal, followed by a short DVD presentation on a   

particular topic of faith, and concludes with time for discussion in small groups. Places 

are limited, so book early. You can leave your name on the sign-up sheet in our parish 

office. Remember to keep the group in your prayers!  

Pre-Marriage Course: It is strongly recommended to par take in a Pre-marriage 
course as you begin your wedding plans. Organised by ACCORD (Catholic Marriage 
Advisory Council) for bookings and information contact 051-878333. 

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie

